



Head of the River

Hi Everyone,

After a relatively calm January the wind is returning to The Marina on Saturday. There is a strong westerly with high gusts, so we are proposing to delay the start a few hours as follows;

- Head 1; 12:30 instead of 10:30
- Head 2; 13:30 instead of 11:30
- Head 3; 16:00 instead of 14:00

Captains and coxes meeting will be at 10:30.

However, you will still need to be at The Marina by 08:00 as the carparking fills up very quickly

Please get in touch if this is not feasible for you.